
Ad Hoc Bicycle & Pedestrian Committee Meeting Minutes 
Forbes Building, 3rd Floor Conference Rm, Feb. 11, 2014 

 
Committee members present: Chris Hughes, Bruce Tretter, Ed 
Beauchemin, Don Burn, Glenn McCleod, Howard Drake 
 
Meeting opened at 7:03pm 
 
Don and Glenn attended the Board of Selectmen hearing on CarMax. 
CarMax project was approved. Don said that Jim Robbins can now talk 
with CarMax about a trail easements, which would allow us to begin 
sections 3.3 and 3.4 of the BWALT plan.  
 
Lighted Pedestrian Crosswalk Signs – Don recommended that we 
research the lighted crosswalk sign that Topsfield installed. Bruce will 
contact Rich Voutas, Asst DPW Manager about the feasibility of 
installing a lighted crosswalk sign. 
 
Membership: Board of Selectmen also approved Glenn McCleod as a 
new BPAC member. 
 
Bike & Pedestrian Plan: Bruce to send a link to the 33-page Chapel 
Hill, NC Bike & Pedestrian Action Plan. The Chapel Hill plan is straight-
forward and could work as an appropriate template for our plan. 
 
Don recommended we also look at the Annapolis, MD Bike & Pedestrian 
Plan.  
 
BWALT – Don asked committee for final edits for the BWALT plan so 
that he can get the plan out to legislators and officials in contiguous 
towns along the trail. 
 
Next Meeting – Mar 11 @ 7pm/Forbes, 3rd Floor 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 


